


In Sunflowers we enjoyed celebrating the King’s Coronation; we baked vegan    

shortbread for the Stay and Play Picnic, created our own union jacks and even 

had a visit from the Governor! We Also completed a very successful Photo Day 

which included our first class photo since our move to Helm Point. Sunflower’s has also        

received a new set of outlast outdoor furniture, which all the children, babies, toddles and EDC alike are 

all really loving exploring them. 

The Babies have enjoyed our story shelf this fortnight. Our theme is “Incy Wincy Spider” the ba-

bies used a toy spider to create their own spider masterpiece, they stamped the spider in paint 

and then added googly eyes… Babies your art looks fantastic on the display board. Plus we have     

planted cress heads and explored the vegetables that are growing in the garden.  

https://www.google.com.gi/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fs3.amazonaws.com%2Fsite-files-prod%2FFiftyFlowers%2FImage%2FProduct%2FMini-Black-Eye-bloom-350_c7d02e72.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fiftyflowers.com%2Fproduct%2Fmini-sunflowers.htm&docid=kXjsW3d9TZtGxM



